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February 8, 2018

Women's Lacrosse Club
Sent electronically to 

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2017141702

Dear Women's Lacrosse Club:

On Wednesday, January 31, 2018, you took responsibility for violating the following University
Conduct Rule(s) and Regulation(s):

Student Organizational Conduct

As such, you have been issued the following sanctions:

To increase your understanding of how your behavior impacted others and the
community, the Women's Lacrosse Club Leadership must ensure that each member is
educated about policies that pertain to behavior and expectations while operating or
participating in an official capacity. This education can be conducted by the Club's
leadership or by a person approved by Campus Recreation. This portion of the sanction
should be completed no later than February 28, 2018.

Effective January 31, 2018 through May 31, 2018, The Women's Lacrosse Club is
prohibiting from requesting additional funding.

You will be held accountable for completing all of the sanctions as described. Failure to comply
with sanctions may result in additional charges from the Office of Conflict Resolution and
Student Conduct. Amanda Alpert, Assistant Director - Intramural Sports and Sport Clubs will be
a contact for you. Ms. Alpert will inform this office once the sanction is complete.

If you wish to dispute any of these sanctions, or if the summary of this email differs from your
recollection, you must contact me via email within 48 hours. Students who do not complete
sanctions within the time frame required are subject to additional conduct charges such as a fine



of $150 from the Office of Conflict Resolution and Student Conduct. (See the Educational
Sanction Non-Compliance and Monitoring Policy in the M Book)

I hope that this has been an educational experience for you and that even while you may disagree
with the outcome, you experienced an equitable process in alignment with our community values
identified in the Creed. If you have questions concerning the decision, sanctions, or appeal
process, please feel free to contact me at studentconduct@olemiss.edu.

Sincerely,

 

Tracy Murry
Director of Conflict Resolution & Student Conduct

CC:				Amanda Alpert, Assistant Director - Intramural Sports and Sport Clubs
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